
September 10, 2018 

 

The Rich Township Board met at the Township Hall. The meeting was called to order by 

Supervisor Scheuer at 7:00 pm. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Members Present: Curell, Harvey, Mohr, Running, Scheuer.  Members Absent: None. 

 Visitors: Jack & Joan Knowlton, Shari Emerick, Arlene Sullivan, Keith & Mariann 

Fleckenstein, Dale Linder, Ron Randall, Justus Scott, Diane Scott. 

 Motion by Mohr supported by Harvey to approve the agenda. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Justus Scott, candidate for Probate Judge, spoke briefly to introduce himself. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Harvey to accept into record the minutes of the August 

meeting as drafted. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Scheuer, supported by Harvey to accept into record the Treasurers Report as 

presented and to pay the monthly bills: from the General Fund, $17,516.30 with checks 

numbered 12886 through 12919; from the Cemetery Fund, $1025.00, with check number 1100; 

and from the Mosquito Fund, $15,500 with check number 1064. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Curell gave an update on what he has found for internet service at the hall. He will check 

with Air Advantage. The board gave him authority last month to make the decision. 

 Scheuer gave an update on the flagpole. It will be done soon. 

 There was discussion about a pavilion at the hall. Since it is so late in the year, we will 

table further discussion until spring. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Harvey to pay the FOIA Coordinator $10 per hour for 

time spent in answering FOIA requests. MOTION CARRIED. 

 There were no zoning permits issued since the last meeting. 

 There was discussion about finding a way to have ordinance violators pay the cost of 

ordinance enforcement such as Construction Code costs and any costs incurred for going to 

court. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm. 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ________________________ 
 Pamela Running, Clerk    David Scheuer, Supervisor 

 

   

 


